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Monday 13th NOVEMBER.
Blue Day aims to celebrate Australia's
Deaf and Hard of Hearing community. We
hope to raise awareness and funds to help
break down communication barriers by
promoting accessibility and inclusion.

To help raise money, badges will be available to
purchase, from the office from Monday 13th- Friday
17th November. 

Monies raised from the sale of the butterfly badges
goes to the Deafness Foundation. Their mission is to
enhance the lives of people with a hearing loss
through research, community support and
education.

Please wear something blue to help raise awareness
around deafness and help to break down access
barriers. 

If you would like to donate to the Deafness
Foundation please go to:

https://www.deafness.org.au/ 
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